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Animal Party! 
On April 25, 2018, the center hosted its 
very first Early Release Day Special Event. 
The Animal Party was a huge success! The 
kids loved the pony rides, holding the 
bunnies and chicks, petting the cow, and 
seeing the enormous tortoise. Thank you 
to our friends at Party Ponies and Farm 
Friends for bringing their animals out to 
play with us. We look forward to the next 
Early Release Day Special Event!! 

 

Children’s Museum of the Lowcountry 
Exciting news parents!! Our 4K 
program has been invited to 
attend the Culminating STEAM 
Celebration at the Children’s 
Museum of the Lowcountry. The 
event is free to attend and that 
includes parking, food, and 
playing. It will be held on June 2, 
2018 from 5:30pm-7:30pm. If you 
would like to attend, please let 
your child’s teacher know.  



 

Teacher Appreciation Week 
This week is Teacher Appreciation Week! There are 
many ways to let your teacher know how much you 
appreciate them. You can bring them an apple, a 
candy bar, or any other type of gift. You could 
write them a nice card or a lovely note to show 
thanks. A kind word to them about how great they 
are doing also goes a long way. Please let them 
know you care, they care so much about your 

children. 

 

Website  
PARENTS! We will now be updating 
the website more often to include 
announcements, newsletters, 4K 
and early head start calendars, and 
more! Please check the website for 
further information at 
thoschild.com  
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